
 
 

 
Federal Transparency in Coverage Rule 

 
Effective July 1, 2022, The Federal Transparency in Coverage Rule requires our group health plans, HAP 
and AHL, to disclose pricing negotiated with providers and other cost-sharing information to 
participants.  HAP and AHL create and publish the Machine-Readable Files on behalf of Tweddle Group.   

 
To access the Machine-Readable Files, please click on this URL: https://www.hap.org/readable and 
search the Table of Contents for the plan name or tax ID number. 
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